
Minutes 

Valhalla 4  
Board of Directors Meeting  

January 12th @ 6PM 

In remote attendance were Dubravka Stupar- President, Jacqui Grothe, Marilyn Forsyth, and Stacy 
Wilhelm, General Manager 

The Directors reviewed the draft 2021 budget, reserves, and scope of work for the parking lot project. The 
building will have a small assessment for the budget shortage. This assessment will be due on December 10th, 
2021.  

Following their review, the board unanimously approved the budget and parking lot update. The approved 
documents will be included in the 2020 annual mailing packet, instead of having an annual meeting.  

With nothing further to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 6:26 PM. 

Respectfully, 

Stacy Wilhelm 

 

 

 

 

 

 


